
 
 
                                    

Closings 
 

Fri., January 1 
New Year’s Day 

 
Mon., January 18th 
Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day 
 

Mon., February 15th 
President’s Day 

 
Dates to 

Remember 
 

Wed., January 20th 
Inauguration Day 

 
Fri., January 29 

Kansas Day 
 

Sun., February 7 
Super Bowl 

 
Sun., March 14th 
Daylight Savings 

 
Wed., March 17 
St. Patrick’s Day 

 
  

Y O U R  S A V I N G S  

F E D E R A L L Y  I N S U R E D  

T O  $ 2 5 0 , 0 0 0  B Y  

N C U A ,  

N A T I O N A L  C R E D I T  

U N I O N  

A D M I N I S T R A T I O N ,   

A  U . S .  G O V E R N M E N T  

A G E N C Y  

 

A S S E T S   

$ 1 9 , 9 2 9 , 7 9 0  

S H A R E S    

$ 1 7 , 9 9 2 , 1 1 6  

L O A N S    

$ 1 5 , 1 5 7 , 3 3 0  

M E M B E R S    

3 4 2 5  

A S  O F  1 1 - 3 0 - 2 0  

Sunflower Community Credit Union 

CREDIT UNION TRACKS  

www.supfcu.com 
 J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 1   

2021 Annual Meeting 
With COVID-19 still looming among us, our annual meeting may 
look different this year. Usually, the meeting is held at the end of 
February with business, voting, snacks, and fun. Our new     
manager, Jim Hull, is looking into different options on how we 
can conduct the annual meeting. A couple different options are:  
 
• Waiting until spring/later in the year 
• Have the meeting via zoom  
• Wait until its warm enough we can 

meet outside and safely  social       
distance ourselves 

 
A decision will not be made until by laws 
are looked into and things are discussed 
with the board. This year we have 4         
positions for the Board of Directors on the ballot. Keep an eye on 
our website and our Facebook page for further updates.  

      

“So… I got this check in the mail, now what?” 

You check your mail and discover a check for $1500. You do not 
recognize who it is from and you definitely were not expecting a 
check of that size. What now?  
First things first, call your financial institution. They will give you 
instructions on what you need to do next. More than likely, that 
check is fraud.  
 

Just because the check is deposited does not mean the 
funds are verified and the check is good. 

 
Fake checks are very hard to identify. Due to the increasing    
capabilities of graphics and printing technology its never been 
easier to create realistic looking checks. Its best to alert your  
financial institution, so they can impose a hold on the funds until 
the check is verified as good. If a check comes back as       
fraudulent and you have already taken the funds, you become 
responsible for paying back your financial institution. Remember 
to follow your gut and if it seems too good to be true, it probably 
is!  



P A G E  2  

The Credit Union philosophy “People 
Helping People” is alive and well at YOUR 
credit union.  In 2020 our members 
made donations to St. Jude’s Children 
Research Hospital totaling $2,535.00. 
What a wonderful contribution you made 
through our Skip-A-Pay program.   
 
Just another member service from YOUR 
credit union! 

With tax season fast approaching, we would like to remind you that if you are 
wanting to get a same day refund, be sure to check out YOUR credit union. You 
just need to have the taxes prepared by a reputable tax 
preparer and list your account number and our routing 
number on your return. Our rates are guaranteed to be less 
than you’ll find elsewhere. Total interest paid will 
be less than 1% of your refund. Check out the fees 
first!!  Then come see us!! Call Maureen to see if 
you qualify. 

Our donation helps 
children like Mia.  

St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital Donation 

The IRS has started to issue payments to qualifying     
recipients. To check the status of your payment or to see if  
you are receiving a payment logon to: 
 

www.irs.gov/coronavirus/get-my-payment 
 

You can find updates and more on the IRS website     
regarding stimulus payments. Call 785-562-3741 if needing   
assistance or have further questions.  

 


